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Submitted to Professor Cormack, Scope of Practice Review Team Lead.

Dietitians Australia responded to questions raised in the issues paper, calling for national

harmonisation of legislative, regulatory and funding structures to enable dietitians to work to

full scope of practice. 

We identified that legislative recognition of self-regulating allied health professions is needed,

along with major funding reform and access to interoperable digital health systems.

To read more, download our full submission.
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